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Review of prices for Central Coast Council’s water 

and sewerage services 

Utilities’ proposals received 

IPART is reviewing maximum prices for Central Coast Council’s 

water, sewerage and related services from 1 July 2019.   

In June 2018, we released an Issues Paper with background 

information to help the Council and other interested parties to 

make submissions.   

Pricing submissions from the Council and Hunter Water are now 

available at https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Industries/ 

Water/Reviews/Metro-Pricing/Prices-for-Central-Coast-Council-

from-1-July-2019. 

We encourage all interested parties and individuals to review the 

utilities’ submissions and make a submission by 
12 October 2018. Information on how to lodge a submission is 

available on our website.   

We will also host a public hearing on 27 November 2018 at 

10am at Mingara Recreation Club, Mingara Drive, Tumbi Umbi. 

All are welcome to attend, please register on our website. 

Review documents are available on our website or by calling 

Maria Tortura on (02) 9290 8478.  Other inquiries should be 

directed to Anthony Rush on (02) 9113 7790 or 

ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

Hugo Harmstorf, Chief Executive Officer 
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